	IMPORTANT NOTICE TO

MIRALOMA PARK RESIDENTS
Please record your opinion regarding Walgreens’ proposal to build a new store in place of the gas station at Portola and Fowler, described in the September Miraloma Life, and send it by September 12 in the accompanying pre-addressed envelope. Please apply a stamp if using US mail or drop it into the Clubhouse mail slot if you want to save a stamp. The address is:

MPIC


350 O’Shaughnessy Blvd.


San Francisco, CA 94127

In general, based on the information available at this time:
( I support the proposed Walgreens store at Portola and Fowler.

( I do not support the proposed Walgreens store at Portola and Fowler.

( I am undecided about the proposed Walgreens store at Portola and 
Fowler.

Only one vote per household can be accepted.

Your street address:

     I wish to note the following comments, opinions, or recommendations:

  


